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04 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have the opportunity for Year 1 children to take part in a FAB (Felpham and Bognor) Infant Agility 
on Wednesday 24th April 2024. This fun, infant, multi-skill based event will incorporate a variety of core 
development skills, e.g. throwing, balance etc.  
 
If your child is interested in taking part, please sign up via the MCAS app by Wednesday 13th March 
2024. If this event is oversubscribed, we will draw names out of a hat. You will be notified if your child 
has been successful by Friday 15th March. If your child is selected, please can they come into school 
dressed in their PE kit on the day of the event.  
 
We also welcome volunteers who can attend and help walk the children to and from the event. If you can 
help, we ask that you drop off your child as usual in their PE kit and then come into school through the 
front office no later than 9.10am. If you are able to volunteer please call into the office and collect a form. 
We will aim to leave shortly after morning registration and we will walk to the Arena Sports Centre. 
Volunteers will then need to stay and support for the whole event. The event is due to finish at 11.30am. 
Volunteers will then need to support with the walk back to school. We estimate that we will be back at 
school at midday on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Miss Adlam 
PE Co-ordinator 
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